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YEAR 5 CURRICULUM LETTER 

SUMMER 2  

 Subject What are we learning this half term?  
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This term we will be focusing on angles, 3D shapes and 
different types of polygons. We will be adding and 
subtracting decimals as well as multiplying and dividing 
by 10, 100 and 1000.  
 
On top of this we will be looking at converting units 
(millilitres to litres, and grams into kilograms). 
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In English, we will be reading and learning about the 
infamous Shakespeare play Macbeth. We will be 
learning about the features of a play script and creating 
our own plays!  
 
We will also be practising our handwriting, and working 
towards our Silver and Gold pen licenses.  
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In History we will continue to learn about the Industrial 
Revolution, and the working lives of Victorians. In June, 
we are going to be visiting a workhouse in Southwell! 
 
In Geography we will continue be looking at the impact 
of industry on the climate, and how the world is 
changing.  
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This half term PE is on Tuesday 
 

Your PE kit must be a white T-shirt and black 
bottoms. 

 
Please remember to take any earrings out and have 
long hair tied back.   
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we approach the final half term of Year 5, we wanted to take this 
opportunity to say a heartfelt thank you for all your support this year. 

 

It has been a real pleasure teaching your children. They have shown great 
curiosity, kindness and growth over the year, and we are incredibly proud 
of all they have achieved. From exploring Viking history to developing their 
writing and mathematical skills, it has been a joy to see their confidence 
and independence grow. 

 

As the final half term approaches, there is still lots to look forward to in 
Summer 2. We are excited for Sports Day, where the children will get the 
chance to shine on the field, and for "Jubilee’s Got Talent", where we’ll 
celebrate the creativity and bravery of our pupils as they take to the stage. 

 

We know the children will maximise their learning in this half term so that 
they are able to go on to do brilliantly in Year 6. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to speak with a member of the Year 
5 team before the end of term, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 

Thank you again for a fantastic year so far. 

 

Best wishes, 
Miss Young, Mr Creane, Miss Unwin, Miss Thomas. 

 


